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Beachwood Breeze

P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
October / November 2021
Newsletter  -  Important Notice

Starting with this issue, only neighbors who have specified they want to receive a newsletter by either delivery or email will receive one.  If you know of a neighbor who is missing their newsletter, please give them the Beachwood email address so they can request to receive in the future.  The information to provide is just below.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Please provide the following information, so we can record your preference.  Please print clearly, thank you!
Mail to Beachwood Civic Association,  P.O. Box 17385,   Jacksonville, FL 32245 

   - or -   Send this information via email to beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com 
Name:  ________________________________  Choose:   Deliver paper ____   Email newsletter ____

ALL MUST PROVIDE Street Address:      _________________________________________  

Email Address:           ______________________________________________  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Volunteers Are Still Needed for the 2021 BCA Board

Beachwood Civic Association needs an available and interested resident to fill our Secretary role.  The time commitment is minimal but you have a stake in the decisions that affect all of us in the neighborhood.  The President is Peggy Dougherty, the Vice President is Emily Ferguson  and the Treasurer is Jean Everson.  If you’re interested and/or would like more information, please send an Email to:  beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com .  
News in the Neighborhood

The BCA will be discussing an increase in 2022 Membership Dues to improve our ability to cover rising costs to maintain our grounds.  We have very little volunteership (thank you to those who do!) to help keep our entrance and islands presentable.  This area is the “front door” to the neighborhood and it is important to keep it trimmed and cleaned up!…   The December meeting is when candidates for the Board can volunteer or be nominated, so that is a great reason to attend and participate…  Unfortunately, this year was not a great one for the October yard sales - only about 6 homes were counted as participating…  IMPORTANT:  Please keep all the curbside drains clear of debris, especially during hurricane season, to help protect all our properties from flooding.
                                Our Next Meeting


Will be held on Tuesday, November 16th  at 7:00 pm 

at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)

Please come out and meet us!

                                               WISHING EVERYONE 
                                                     A HAPPY THANKSGIVING !! 
